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From: Kastner, Anna@Wildlife <Anna.Kastner@wildlife.ca.gov>


Sent: Friday, January 4, 2019 8:26 AM


To: Linander, Duane@Wildlife


Cc: brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov


Subject: RE: Steelhead Return Data


Attachments: Document3.docx


Duane,


Here is the document stating all of the SH returns you requested. I have cc’d Brittany on this email.


Anna


From: Linander, Duane@Wildlife <Duane.Linander@wildlife.ca.gov>


Sent: Friday, January 4, 2019 8:13 AM


To: Kastner, Anna@Wildlife <Anna.Kastner@wildlife.ca.gov>


Cc: Rowan, Jay@Wildlife <Jay.Rowan@wildlife.ca.gov>


Subject: FW: Steelhead Return Data


Good morning Anna,


I am reaching out to you in hopes that you can assist with this data request from Brittany Cunningham, an affiliate with


NOAA (see her email below). She is requesting data on steelhead returns to the Feather River Hatchery for years 2015-

2017. She currently works out of the NMFS CVO office and is updating figures on steelhead hatchery returns. I was


initially contacted because I generally provide CDFW hatchery data on our weekly Delta Operations for Salmonids and


Sturgeon (DOSS).


Please let me know if I can facilitate this data transfer or if you will allow me to pass on your contact information and


work with her directly.


Thank you,


Duane


Duane Linander


Environmental Scientist


Water Operations Unit


Ecosystem Conservation Division - Water Branch


California Department of Fish and Wildlife


830 S Street


Sacramento, CA 95811


Office: (916) 445-0970


Duane.Linander@wildlife.ca.gov


www.wildlife.ca.gov


Every Californian should conserve water. Find out how at:


http://www.wildlife.ca.gov
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SaveOurWater.com · Drought.CA.gov


From: Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate <brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 9:45 AM


To: Linander, Duane@Wildlife <duane.Linander@wildlife.ca.gov>; kevin_niemela@fws.gov


Subject: Steelhead Return Data


Hello,


I work out of the NMFS California Central Valley office and am currently updating figures on steelhead hatchery returns.


Kristin Begun (previously Kristin McCleery) recommended to me that one of you may be able to provide me with data


on steelhead returns to Feather River Fish Hatchery and steelhead returns to Coleman National Fish Hatchery.


Currently I have data that spans 1988-2014 for both and I am looking for numbers from 2015, '16, and '17.


Please let me know if there is someone else I should contact for help locating this information.


Thank you for your help,


Brittany


--
Brittany Cunningham

Natural Resource Specialist


Contractor with Lynker Technologies

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, CA 95814

Office: (916) 930-3606

brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov



